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Circuit Change

PROBLEM:    When replacing the DSP board their may be a connector in
backwards. Check the connector J101A on the DSP board , the two open slits
of the connector should be facing outwards or away from the regulators on
the DSP board.

SOLUTION :   Using a screwdriver gently pry the white plastic moulded 
part of the connector from the DSP board. Reinstall the part with the open
slits facing outwards.

 The affected part is the DSP board ,part number  PCB-N0910C-AC3.
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